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Raszka Shelley

From: Scott Beckstead <sbeckstead@humanesociety.org>

Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2015 3:58 PM

To: Rep Witt; Rep Krieger; Rep McLain; Rep Barreto; Rep Esquivel; Rep McKeown; Rep 

Frederick; Rep Gorsek; Rep Whitsett

Cc: Gallagher Chuck; Raszka Shelley

Subject: YES on HB 2598

Dear Chair Witt, Vice-Chair Krieger, Vice-Chair McLain, and Members of the 
Committee: 
 
The Humane Society of the United States supports HB 2598, the bill to restrict the 
nontherapeutic use of antibiotics in food-producing animals. 
 
Thank you, and I am happy to answer any questions. 
 

Scott Beckstead 
Senior Oregon Director 
Western Regional Director 
 
sbeckstead@humanesociety.org 
t 541.530.8509    f 541.459.2251 
737 Tanglewood Street     Sutherlin, OR  97479 
 
www.humanesociety.org 
 

 

The Humane Society of the United States is the nation’s largest animal protection organization, rated most effective 

by our peers. For 60 years, we have celebrated the protection of all animals and confronted all forms of cruelty. We are 

the nation’s largest provider of hands-on services for animals, caring for more than 100,000 animals each year, and 

we prevent cruelty to millions more through our advocacy campaigns.   

  

The HSUS is approved by the Better Business Bureau’s Wise Giving Alliance for all 20 standards for charity 

accountability, and was named by Worth Magazine as one of the 10 most fiscally responsible charities. To support The 

HSUS, please make a monthly donation, or give in another way. You can also volunteer for The HSUS, and see our 55 

ways you can help animals. Read more about our 60 years of transformational change for animals, and visit us online 

at humanesociety.org. 

 

 


